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9 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware all Year 11 students will be involved in the Post-16 Induction Event, on Wednesday 22 and 

Thursday 23 February.  I am writing to provide you with further information regarding this process. 

 

Sixth Form 

Students who have opted to go into the Sixth Form should attend school and register as normal on Wednesday and 

Thursday.  School uniform does not need to be worn; however, appropriate clothing should be worn in line with 

the Sixth Form Dress Code attached. Students should follow the timetable that they will be given.  They will have 

six taster lessons, a lesson on Support and Progression, a PSHE investigation lesson and a non-contact period.  

During the non-contact period, students should bring work to carry out independent revision, in the Sixth Form 

work areas.  

 

The Sixth Form Canteen will be open where students can purchase food at break and lunchtime, via their on-line 

account. Alternatively, they may bring a packed lunch or leave school for lunch. Students leaving school at lunch 

time must leave via the Back Lane gates, which can be opened with their ID card. 

 

I would also like to remind you that the deadline for applications to our Sixth Form is Monday 13 March. Once 

applications are received, students will have an individual guidance meeting to discuss any questions they may 

have. 

 

College Visits 

Students visiting college know which college they are attending on which day. Students have been asked to write 

this information in their planner, could I ask that you check that your child has done this.  
 

All students going to Leeds City College and Bradford College should meet at the front of school in the turning circle, 

at 8.45am on both days to be registered. Students will then be transported to college. Once at college students will 

take part in tours and talks that are relevant to the courses that they have told us they are interested in. Staff will 

accompany students during each visit. 
 

Leeds City College - School uniform must be worn. Students should bring a packed lunch or bring cash to buy lunch 

at the college canteen. 
 

Bradford College - School uniform does not need to be worn. Students visiting on Thursday taking part in 

Construction and Motor Vehicle sessions, should wear clothes that may potentially get dirty, due to the nature of 

the session. Bradford cannot accommodate us for lunch; however, we will arrive back at school at approximately 

1.15pm when students will go home for lunch. 
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Students will arrive back at school at approximately 1.15pm on both days, when they will make their way home. 

 

Leeds College of Building - For students who are visiting Leeds College of Building on Wednesday, a separate letter 

has been sent, outlining the timings of the day. 

 

If your child is visiting college and you have not yet completed the college Consent Form, can I ask you to click 

here and do this as a matter of urgency? If the Consent Form is not completed your child will not be able to take 

part in the college visits. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Stuart Gadd 

Assistant Headteacher 

Director of KS5 

https://forms.office.com/e/iq8WmwZZWw

